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“‘ABRAZO DOMINICANO IN NEW YORK" TO HONOR THE BRONX DOMINICAN DAY
PARADE AND ITS HONOREES

Senator Rubén Diaz announces a pre-parade banquet in honor of the Bronx Dominican Day
Parade and its honorees. The annual Bronx Dominican Day Parade will take place on
Sunday, July 27, 2014 on the Grand Concourse in the Bronx. The Grand Marshall will be the

Hon. Ruben Diaz, Jr., Bronx Borough President.

The “Abrazo Dominicano in New York” (A Dominican Embrace in New York), is a free annual

banquet for 500 people, sponsored by Senator Rubén Diaz together with Senator Jeff Klein,



and Assemblymen Luis Sepulveda and Marcos A. Crespo. This event will take place on
Friday, July 25, 2014 from 7:00PM - 1:00AM at Maestros Caterers located at 1703 Bronxdale

Avenue, Bronx, New York.

This year, the banquet will be hosted in recognition of Mr. Felipe Febles, Executive Director
of The Bronx Dominican Parade, Inc., Mr. Jose G. Severino “El Jeffrey,” International

“Merengue” Singer, and Dr. Teodoro E. Regus, Odontologist.

Note: Seating will be guaranteed for the first 500 people.

For more information, please contact Leila Martinez at (718) 991-3161.



